
 

MARCH 5, 2020 

 The Board of County Commissioners met at 9:00 a.m., March 5, 2020 in a special meeting.  The advance public 

notice of the meeting was posted at 3:05 p.m. , March 2, 2020 in prominent view in the office of the County Clerk, the office of 

the County Commissioners, the first floor bulletin board in the Garfield County Courthouse, and the outside Bulletin Board, 

Enid, Oklahoma.  Present: James Simunek, Chairman; Reese Wedel, Vice-Chairman;  Marc Bolz,  Member and Lorraine 

Legere, Garfield County Clerk, Secretary.  Absent: None. 

 Wedel moved to go into executive session at 9:01 a.m. to Conduct Interviews for the position of Garfield County 

Highway Superintendent Safety Director (in accordance with 25 O.S. 2011 Sec 307, Par. B-1). 

 Wedel moved to return to open meeting at 11:19 a.m. Aye:  Simunek, Wedel, and Bolz.  Nay:  None. 

  No action was taken by the Board for the position of Garfield County Highway Superintendent Safety Director.  

 With no further business to come before the Board, Wedel made the motion for the Board to adjourn to meet March 9, 

2020.  Aye: Simunek, Wedel and Bolz.  Nay:  None. 

************************************************** 

 


